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Friday 6th October 2023                                   Issue no 1 

Archdiocese of Birmingham 
St Mary’s Catholic Academy 
Principal: Mrs S Rathbone 
Ford Green Road, Norton, Stoke - on - Trent,  
Staffordshire, ST6 8EZ 
Tel: 01782 234820 
E-mail:  office@stmarysnewman.co.uk 
Website: http://www.stmarysstoke.co.uk 

 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
Thank you to all the parents who attended the parent/teacher target meetings both in person and via school cloud. 100% of par-
ents booked an appointment – if you were unable to attend, please call the school office to rearrange your appointment. These 
meetings are so valuable in supporting your child and seeing how they are progressing.  
 
On Sunday, we gathered together for family Mass at our parish church. It was lovely to see so many of our families celebrating 
mass together and the children who attend the children’s liturgy engaged so well.  Our parish is ready to welcome us every week 
so please don’t wait until the next family Mass.  
 
Last week, our Year 6 children went to Stanley Head outdoor education centre. All of the children have had a wonderful time 
and have made memories that will last forever. As always, they were great ambassadors for our school with their fantastic atti-
tudes and behaviour – thank you and well-done Year 6! Mr. Hodgson too said how brilliant you all were and we are very proud 
of you.   
 
Over the past few weeks, a number of children have represented our school at sporting events such as cross country and football 
tournaments – particular congratulations to the Year 5/6 football team who won their tournament. A huge thank you and well 
done to all the children who showed not only great skill but more importantly great sportsmanship. Well done children!  
 
Last week we also held our Macmillan Coffee morning. We were again overwhelmed by the generosity and support that we re-
ceived. A special thank you to those who also volunteered their time to help out. A grand total of over £319.20 was raised 
through the coffee morning and the bake sale after school. Many thanks for all your support.  This year all of the children also 
had a coffee morning in class. The children prayed to give thanks for those who work for the charity and to ask God to look after 
those supported by it.  
 
On Wednesday this week we will be celebrated our Harvest Mass in. All donations were greatly received by Stoke-on-Trent 
Foodbank.  Thank you 
 
On a final note, I would like to share the parental feedback from the questionnaire in the summer.  All feedback is greatly appre-
ciated and I will look forward to sharing developments that have come from the feedback with you in the near future.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and I do wish you all a lovely weekend! 
 
Mrs S. Rathbone 

Next week the discipleship team 
will be leading the Rosary club. 
This will happen every Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday during 
October at 8:30am. All are wel-
come to attend  
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For expectant and new parents of babies up to 12 

Throughout the weeks you will gain skills to help 

The sessions will support you on your journey into 

A great way to meet other parents and parents to 

For more details of dates/venues please see leaflets 

 
We have appointed our Head and  

Deputy head children for this academic 
year.  

Please join us in congratulating them all. 

Head Boy – Dominic  
Head Girl—Eve 

 
 
 
 
 

Deputy Head Boy— Fraser  
Deputy Head Girl— Sophia  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Well done to all of the children who received awards, we are very proud of you 

 Head Teachers Award Readers Award Goldfinch Award 

Nursery Molly  Lucas  Amelia 

Reception Havanna James Deborah 

Year 1 Olivia Martha  Roman 

Year 2 Isabelle  Imogen  Ankiambom 

Year 3 Arabella Ryann Lucy 

Year 4 Sobia Arya Charlie 

Year 5 Elliott Evie Oscar 

Year 6 Chloe Freya Bibi-Anais 

Please click on the link below to view the 
school lunch menu 

St Mary's Catholic Academy - School Meals 

Heights and Weights Year 6  

Year 6 parents have received a letter regarding heights and 
weights. Please check, and should you wish to opt out, the 

telephone number is on the letter.  

We are pleased to announce the launch of our 
new website which replaces the old one. 

 Please click on the link below to take a look! 
https://www.stmarysstoke.co.uk 

https://stmaryscatholicprimary.ovw5.juniperwebsites.co.uk/page/?title=School+Meals&pid=71
https://www.stmarysstoke.co.uk
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For expectant and new parents of babies up to 12 

Throughout the weeks you will gain skills to help 

The sessions will support you on your journey into 

A great way to meet other parents and parents to 

For more details of dates/venues please see leaflets 

 
 
 
 
This academic year all pupils will take 

part in Forest club where they will learn 
about the outdoors and nature. This is 

linked to the curriculum. 
This half term Reception and Year 1 will 

take part.  
Please ensure appropriate outdoor  
clothing and footwear for wet/cold 

weather is brought into school every 
Wednesday. 

   
If you would like to volunteer for 
school trips or would like to know 
more please speak to the school 

office. 
Without volunteers our                

educational visits may not go 
ahead. 

 

Congratulations to all 
the children who have 

taken part in the  
football, basketball and 

cross country 
Tournaments across the 
collegiate over the last 

few weeks.  

We collectively raised £319.20 
between the coffee  

morning,  
donations and cake sale for  

Macmillan. 
Thank you so much! 

Thank you to everyone who donated for the Harvest  
collection.  

We were overwhelmed by the response! 
All of the food was donated to Stoke-On-Trent food bank which will be 

 distributed locally. 
 

Reminder to Year 6 parents 
High school application  

deadline is 31st October. 
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Important Information 

School Gateway App 
Reminder please remember to download the School Gateway App 

To receive communications about achievement points awarded to your child/ren. 
https://schoolgateway.co.uk/get-started/  

A few important points to note about the activation of your account:  
1. You need to register for School Gateway with the same email address and mobile number that the school has 

on file for you. 
2. Once registered you will be sent a four-digit PIN which you will need to use to login. This PIN will be sent to 

the mobile number that you registered with. 

School Hours: Monday - Friday Gates Open at 08:30am  

NEW Start Times:                                                               NEW Finish Times:                        

8.40-8.50am  Nursery & Reception                                     3.20pm                       

8.40  KS1                                                                       3.10pm                       

8.50  KS2                                                                            3.20pm  

If your child is absence from school  
 

 Please telephone the school on 01782 234820,  
or email office@stmarysnewman.co.uk no later than 

9.30am 
 

Please download the free app for Studybugs. You can  
Inform the school whenever your  

child/ren are unwell and unable to attend school. 
 

https://studybugs.com/about/parents 

https://schoolgateway.co.uk/get-started/
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Celebration Assemblies are on the following Fridays at 2.30pm: 
 

6th October          KS2 
13th October             KS1 

    20th  October            Year 5 

27th October   KS2 

      10th November        Year 6 

    Please remember to bring in any certificates as we love to celebrate achievements in our assemblies! 

Autumn Term 2023 

  

Date Event 

Monday 23rd - Wednesday 25th October Y5 Alton Castle 

Friday 27th October School closes  

Tuesday 31st October Deadline for High school applications 

Monday 30th October-Friday 3rd November Half term 

Monday 6th November  School closed to pupils - Inset day 

Tuesday 7th November School opens to pupils 

Tuesday 7th November  Y5 Swimming (x5 weeks) 

Thursday 9th November Academy Photographers - Individual, family, siblings 

Thursday 16th November Maths Afternoon and evening 9-10am & 6-7pm 

Tuesday 21st November 
Foundation Stage prospective parents session 2pm & 
5.30pm 

Friday 24th November Watch me learn 9am (Maths) 

Monday 28th/Tuesday 29th November (TBC) City Songbirds concert 

Tuesday 12th December 
Christmas Concerts Foundation stage 2pm and KS1 
6pm 

Wednesday 13th December 
Christmas Concerts KS1 2pm and Foundation stage 
6pm 

Tuesday 19th December  Christmas Dinner day 

Friday 22nd December Carol Concert KS2 Nativity in church 

Friday 22nd December School Closes 

Term Dates 
(See above for Autumn term dates) 

 
SPRING TERM 

School closed to pupils—Inset day Monday 8th January  
School opens to pupils on Tuesday 9th January  

Half Term Monday 12th February to Friday 16th February  
School opens to pupils Monday 19th February  

School Closes Friday 22nd March 
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